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31st October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Welcome back to the new half term. I hope that you all had a great half term holiday. All of our staff 
are looking forward to all the exciting events that we have planned. There will be information 
coming out to you all soon regarding the Christmas events! Thank you for making the Science Parent 
Engagement sessions so successful - I hope you found them useful.  
 
Please find attached a letter regarding the Speak out, Stay safe Campaign that I will be delivering to 
all Key Stage 1 and 2 classrooms in the next couple of weeks. Keeping our Children Safe is at the 
forefront of our minds in everything we do. 
 
Parent Consultation Evenings  
These take place next week - please sign up on Arbor - if you have any technical difficulty with this 
contact the school office. I would like all parents to take the opportunity to engage with class 
teachers - I really do see us as a collaborative partnership in the education of your children, 
 
The Book Burrow 
Our new book swap store - The Book Burrow - will be open this week. I would like to encourage all 
children to participate in this - our aim is that we increase the opportunities to Read for Pleasure. If 
parents have any books that they would like to donate to The Book Burrow then please do. This will 
be open every afternoon at pick up! 
 
Discover More with Mr Lea  
The next session will be held in the school hall on Thursday 9th November at 2:45pm. The focus of 
this will be 'Our Assessments' where I will be sharing how we assess our pupils as well as showing 
you, and asking you to participate in, types of assessments that our pupils face in their time at 
primary school. I really hope you can join me! 
 
Open Days 
As a result of the outstanding results of the Parents Survey I would like to remind you that we have 
an Open Day on Thursday 16th November. This will be an opportunity to see our school at work, visit 
classrooms, engage with your children in their learning and hear of the new and future 
developments planned. 
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Parking  
I would urge everyone to remember to be considerate to all of our neighbours when dropping off or 
picking up. Thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Facebook  
Are you following our school on Facebook? Search for us - we are always posting more information 
on there!  
 
As always, I would like to reiterate that we are always here to support you and to address any 
concerns you have. Similarly, if you have any ideas then please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Simon Lea 
Academy Head Teacher 
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